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January 2022
Hello Parents of 8th Graders,

We would like to share some important information about CVUSD Governing Board policies in
relation to Promotion Ceremony requirements.

It is the expectation of Flying Hills School of the Arts and the CVUSD Governing Board that our
8th-Grade students meet the following criteria to participate in our June Promotion Ceremony:

1. Maintain a minimum of a 1.5 grade point average (GPA) for Trimesters 2 and 3
only.
2. No more than 25 excused or unexcused absences for the 8th grade year.

We have been given special permission by our Governing Board to exercise flexibility as it relates
to academic and attendance expectations due to circumstances related to COVID-19. We will
examine special circumstances on a case-by-case basis for students who do not meet promotion
participation requirements.

Additionally, Flying Hills School of the Arts has established specific eligibility requirements for
students to participate in other 8th-grade end of the year activities:

1. Maintain a minimum of 1.5 grade point average (GPA) for Trimester 2 and 3
2. No more than 25 excused or unexcused absences for the 8th grade year

3. No disqualifying discipline or citizenship issues

As is the case with Promotion, these requirements can be reconsidered if the student has
extenuating circumstances due to COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our school office.

Sincerely,

Michael Kuhfal
Principal



